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Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

Due to a recently issued FCC regulation implementing The Telephone Consumer Protection Act of 1991, effective 

August 25, 2003, our existing business relationships will no longer be sufficient approval for our sending faxes to you with rate 

sheet and product information. Therefore, to conform to this regulation, we request your written authorization in order to 

continue this service. 
 

Please fill in your fax number where indicated, sign this document and fax it back to us at (213)78 8-3599. 

 

Thank you. We look forward to our continued business relationship. 

 

 

PERMISSION TO SEND FAX AND E-MAIL 
( FCC Final Rules & Regulation Implementing The Telephone Consumer Protection Act of 1991 ) 

 

The undersigned, as the broker of record, and/or the principal of my company, hereby authorizes NMSI to send any and 

all faxes and e-mails, created in the ordinary course of their business, to any and all members of my company. I agree to 

immediately notify NMSI of any future fax number changes. I hereby warrant that I have the authority to bind my company, 

and all of its employees, agents, and independent contractors who might work here, to the contents and permission granted in 

this PERMISSION FORM and that I acknowledge that this PERMISSION FORM will stay in full force and effect unless 

revoked by me in writing and received by NMSI. 

 
 

Company Name : 

Street Address: 

City: State: ZIP Code: 

 

 

Please list all office locations, phone numbers, fax numbers, and e-mail addresses for fax and e-mail. 

 

Office Location Phone No. Fax No. E-Mail Address 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

   

Signature                                                                          Date 
 

Print                                                              Title 

 

 


